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Lombard Park District Acquires Maple Street Property at Lilacia Park .

www.lombardparks.com
The Lombard Park District is excited to announce the addition of the new open space at Lilacia Park. On
December 6, the Park District and Helen Plum Library completed the transfer of the Maple Street property,
marking a step forward in enhancing the community’s green spaces. This transfer follows the terms of an
agreement approved by both agencies in March 2023. As part of the agreement, the library was responsible for
demolishing the building and grading the site at 110 W. Maple Street, with the Park District involved throughout

the process.

A temporary fence remains around the Maple Street property to allow the turf to be fully established. The Park
District plans to maintain the area as an open space while exploring future options to develop the site to enhance
Lilacia Park’s existing beauty.

In addition, the pathway access to the upstairs portion of the historic Coach House has been restored. The Coach
House is now open for holiday activities and will also be available for visitors during Lilac Time in May.

"We are thrilled to be able to enhance Lilacia Park with this property, providing additional space for potential
future improvements,” said McCann, Executive Director of the Lombard Park District. “We hope visitors continue
to enjoy all that Lilacia Park offers.”

The Lombard Park District looks forward to informing the public about future plans and invites everyone to
continue enjoying historic Lilacia Park. For more information and updates, please visit lombardparks.com or
follow the Lombard Park District on social media.



